Ethics Research Paper Outline
Getting the books Ethics Research Paper Outline now is not type of
challenging means. You could not unaided going considering ebook collection
or library or borrowing from your links to read them. This is an definitely
easy means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online revelation
Ethics Research Paper Outline can be one of the options to accompany you
similar to having additional time.
It will not waste your time. endure me, the e-book will unquestionably
freshen you extra issue to read. Just invest tiny era to open this on-line
proclamation Ethics Research Paper Outline as without difficulty as
evaluation them wherever you are now.

An Introduction to Global Health Ethics Andrew D. Pinto 2013-03-05 The field
of global health is expanding rapidly. An increasing number of trainees are
studying and working with marginalized populations, often within low and
middle-income countries. Such endeavours are beset by ethical dilemmas:
mitigating power differentials, addressing cultural differences in how
health and illness are viewed, and obtaining individual and community
consent in research. This introductory textbook supports students to
understand and work through key areas of concern, assisting them in moving
towards a more critical view of global health practise. Divided into two
sections covering the theory and practice of global health ethics, the text
begins by looking at definitions of global health and the field’s historical
context. It draws on anti-colonial perspectives concepts, developing social
justice and solidarity as key principles to guide students. The second part
focuses on ethical challenges students may face in clinical experiences or
research. Topics such as working with indigenous communities, the politics
of global health governance, and the ethical challenges of advocacy are
explored using a case study approach. An Introduction to Global Health
Ethics includes recommended resources and further readings, and is ideal for
students from a range of disciplines – including public health, medicine,
nursing, law and development studies – who are undertaking undergraduate and
graduate courses in ethics or placements overseas.
Responsible Robotics: Identifying and Addressing Issues of Ethics,
Fairness, Accountability, Transparency, Privacy and Employment Martim
Brandão 2022-07-18
Electronic Journal of E-Learning
World Medical Association Declaration of Helsinki 2004
Contemporary Issues Surrounding Ethical Research Methods and Practice
Anyansi-Archibong, Chi B. 2015-04-30 Advanced technology-driven
globalization has not only revolutionized world economic growth but has also
improved cross-border research methods, inevitably influencing ethical
behaviors. Increases in interdisciplinary and cross-cultural research
collaboration have further enhanced issues surrounding ethical research and

practice. Contemporary Issues Surrounding Ethical Research Methods and
Practice identifies the impact of globalization, advanced technology, and
international collaboration on ethical research methods and practice. This
comprehensive reference work serves as a critical resource for institutions,
organizations, and individuals seeking further understanding of ethical
research practices. This publication reveals the numerous issues in research
ethics and practice including, but not limited to, law and economics of
integrity as social capital, ethical research issues in Africa, research
issues in Saudi Arabia, ethical issues in qualitative research methods,
research with teen mothers and IRBs, ethical research and decision making
models, a framework for ethical decision making in cross-cultural settings,
and research ethics education.
The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks Rebecca Skloot 2010-02-02 #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • “The story of modern medicine and bioethics—and, indeed,
race relations—is refracted beautifully, and movingly.”—Entertainment Weekly
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE FROM HBO® STARRING OPRAH WINFREY AND ROSE BYRNE •
ONE OF THE “MOST INFLUENTIAL” (CNN), “DEFINING” (LITHUB), AND “BEST” (THE
PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER) BOOKS OF THE DECADE • ONE OF ESSENCE’S 50 MOST
IMPACTFUL BLACK BOOKS OF THE PAST 50 YEARS • WINNER OF THE CHICAGO TRIBUNE
HEARTLAND PRIZE FOR NONFICTION NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
The New York Times Book Review • Entertainment Weekly • O: The Oprah
Magazine • NPR • Financial Times • New York • Independent (U.K.) • Times
(U.K.) • Publishers Weekly • Library Journal • Kirkus Reviews • Booklist •
Globe and Mail Her name was Henrietta Lacks, but scientists know her as
HeLa. She was a poor Southern tobacco farmer who worked the same land as her
slave ancestors, yet her cells—taken without her knowledge—became one of the
most important tools in medicine: The first “immortal” human cells grown in
culture, which are still alive today, though she has been dead for more than
sixty years. HeLa cells were vital for developing the polio vaccine;
uncovered secrets of cancer, viruses, and the atom bomb’s effects; helped
lead to important advances like in vitro fertilization, cloning, and gene
mapping; and have been bought and sold by the billions. Yet Henrietta Lacks
remains virtually unknown, buried in an unmarked grave. Henrietta’s family
did not learn of her “immortality” until more than twenty years after her
death, when scientists investigating HeLa began using her husband and
children in research without informed consent. And though the cells had
launched a multimillion-dollar industry that sells human biological
materials, her family never saw any of the profits. As Rebecca Skloot so
brilliantly shows, the story of the Lacks family—past and present—is
inextricably connected to the dark history of experimentation on African
Americans, the birth of bioethics, and the legal battles over whether we
control the stuff we are made of. Over the decade it took to uncover this
story, Rebecca became enmeshed in the lives of the Lacks family—especially
Henrietta’s daughter Deborah. Deborah was consumed with questions: Had
scientists cloned her mother? Had they killed her to harvest her cells? And
if her mother was so important to medicine, why couldn’t her children afford
health insurance? Intimate in feeling, astonishing in scope, and impossible
to put down, The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks captures the beauty and
drama of scientific discovery, as well as its human consequences.
Understanding Communication Research Methods Stephen M. Croucher 2018-11-07

Using an engaging how-to approach that draws from scholarship, real-life,
and popular culture, this textbook offers students practical reasons why
they should care about research methods and a guide to actually conducting
research themselves. Examining quantitative, qualitative, and critical
research methods, this new edition helps undergraduate students better grasp
the theoretical and practical uses of method by clearly illustrating
practical applications. The book features all the main research traditions
within communication including online methods, and provides levelappropriate applications of the methods through theoretical and practical
examples and exercises, including new sample student papers that demonstrate
research methods in action. Also featuring dedicated student resources on
the Routledge.com book page and instructor resources at
https://routledgetextbooks.com/textbooks/instructor_downloads/. These
include links, videos, outlines and activities, recommended readings, test
questions, and more.
Medical Ethics Emmanuel Adu Addai 2021-06-03 This paper presents a review
of the history of medical ethics and applies the concepts and principles of
medical ethics and morality to the clinical health-care setting. It
investigates the relationship between the moral/ethical practices of the
physician and the success of the doctor-patient relationship and patient
satisfaction. The scientific methodology employed by the author includes
both qualitative and quantitative analyses using the case study approach and
a patient survey. Among the research findings is a conclusion that although
physicians may not always be able to adhere to every ethical practice in
each situation, it is imperative that they inculcate the values and virtues
of a good doctor-honesty, objectivity, respect, and confidentiality-in order
to maintain the best possible doctor-patient relationship.
Ethics: Theory and Contemporary Issues Barbara MacKinnon 2014-01-01
Introduce your students to the major perspectives in ethical theory and a
broad range of contemporary moral debates using MacKinnon/Fiala's ETHICS:
THEORY AND CONTEMPORARY ISSUES, Eighth Edition. Illuminating overviews and a
selection of readings from traditional and contemporary sources make even
complex philosophical concepts reader-friendly. Comprehensive, clear-sighted
introductions to general and specific areas of ethical debate cover
influential ethical theories, including religion and global ethics,
utilitarianism and deontology, natural law ethics, virtue ethics, and
feminist and care ethics. Contemporary moral issues discussed include
euthanasia, sexual morality, economic justice, animal ethics, war, violence,
and globalization. A broader range of voices and philosophical traditions in
this edition includes continental and non-Western philosophers, with new
readings from prominent ethicists such as Kwame Anthony Appiah, Angela Y.
Davis, Mohandas Gandhi, and Richard Rorty. Increased coverage of
contemporary dilemmas highlights issues of widespread interest, such as samesex marriage, structural racism, factory farming, pacifism, and global
distributive justice. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Surgical Research Hans Troidl 2012-12-06 A unique reference manual for
academic surgeons, this book discusses every facet of surgical research.
From getting grant money to choosing a topic, reviewing the literature,

planning and conducting research, and reporting results.
A Casebook in Interprofessional Ethics Jeffrey P. Spike 2016-02-13 The
first ethics casebook that integrates clinical ethics (medical, nursing, and
dental) and research ethics with public health and informatics. The book
opens with five chapters on ethics, the development of interprofessional
ethics, and brief instructional materials for students on how to analyze
ethical cases and for teachers on how to teach ethics. In today’s rapidly
evolving healthcare system, the cases in this book are far more realistic
than previous efforts that isolate the decision-making process by
professions as if each is not embedded in a larger context that involves
healthcare teams, hospital policies, and technology. The central claim of
this book is that ethics is an important common ground for all of the health
professions. Furthermore, when we recognize that our professions converge
upon a common goal we will find less conflict and more pleasure in working
together.
The Research Writer, Spiral bound Version John Van Rys 2011-01-01 THE
RESEARCH WRITER helps students transition from writing the research paper to
doing research writing, from reporting information to working with ideas.
The subtitle--Curiosity, Discovery, Dialogue--signals this shift: this
handbook promotes research as a curiosity-driven activity that leads to
discoveries that are then shared through various types of dialogue. With
this practical and reader-friendly handbook, students will learn the
research and writing skills needed for any research project and will be able
to apply and transfer these skills to their own disciplines. Students can
use THE RESEARCH WRITER to become more intelligent, ethically aware
researchers, able not just to avoid plagiarism but to write with credibility
while navigating the twenty-first century digital landscape. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Management Culture and Corporate Social Responsibility Pranas Žukauskas
2018-04-18 This monograph focuses on the level of management culture
development in organizations attempting to disclose it not only with the
help of theoretical insights but also by the approach based on employees and
managers. Why was the term "management culture" that is rarely found in
literature selected for the analysis? We are quite often faced with problems
of terminology. Especially, it often happens in the translation from one
language to another. While preparing this monograph, the authors had a
number of questions on how to decouple the management culture from
organization's culture and from organizational culture, how to separate
management culture from managerial culture, etc. However, having analysed a
variety of scientific research, it appeared that there is no need to break
down the mentioned cultures because they still overlap. Therefore, it is
impossible to completely separate the management culture from the formal or
informal part of organizational culture. Management culture inevitably
exists in every organization, only its level of development may vary.
NTA UGC NET/JRF/SET General Paper I (Compulsory) Teaching & Research
Aptitude Team Prabhat 2022-05-02 Type of Book: NTA UGC NET/JRF/SET General
Paper I Teaching & Research Aptitude (Compulsory) 2022 Subject – 2022
Edition - NTA UGC NET/JRF/SET (Teaching & Research Aptitude Paper-1) Index - Cover 11 Solved Papers December 2014 to 2021 - With 5 Solved Practice Sets

- 2200+ Unit-Wise Questions with Answers - 3000+ Total Questions with
Answers Qualities Easy & Understandable for Preparation Complete syllabus
accommodated with all the recent changes Based On Recently Updated Syllabus
Latest Solved Papers Include
Research in Education 1973
Rawls Samuel Freeman 2007-05-23 In this superb introduction, Samuel Freeman
introduces and assesses the main topics of Rawls' philosophy. Starting with
a brief biography and charting the influences on Rawls' early thinking, he
goes on to discuss the heart of Rawls's philosophy: his principles of
justice and their practical application to society. Subsequent chapters
discuss Rawls's theories of liberty, political and economic justice,
democratic institutions, goodness as rationality, moral psychology,
political liberalism, and international justice and a concluding chapter
considers Rawls' legacy. Clearly setting out the ideas in Rawls' masterwork,
A Theory of Justice, Samuel Freeman also considers Rawls' other key works,
including Political Liberalism and The Law of Peoples. An invaluable
introduction to this deeply influential philosopher, Rawls is essential
reading for anyone coming to his work for the first time.
Ethical Impact of Technological Advancements and Applications in Society
Luppicini, Rocci 2012-06-30 "This book explores the ethical challenges of
technology innovations, providing cutting-edge analysis of designs,
developments, impacts, policies, theories, and methodologies related to
ethical aspects of technology in society"--Provided by publisher.
Conducting Online Surveys Valerie M. Sue 2007 Online surveys provide
promising opportunities in today’s technological world. Conducting Online
Surveys is a comprehensive guide to the creation, implementation, and
analysis of e-mail and Web-based surveys. Authors Valerie M. Sue and Lois A.
Ritter specifically address issues unique to online survey research such as
selecting software, designing Web-based questionnaires, and sampling from
online populations.
Overcoming Challenges in Software Engineering Education: Delivering NonTechnical Knowledge and Skills Yu, Liguo 2014-03-31 Computer science
graduates often find software engineering knowledge and skills are more in
demand after they join the industry. However, given the lecture-based
curriculum present in academia, it is not an easy undertaking to deliver
industry-standard knowledge and skills in a software engineering classroom
as such lectures hardly engage or convince students. Overcoming Challenges
in Software Engineering Education: Delivering Non-Technical Knowledge and
Skills combines recent advances and best practices to improve the curriculum
of software engineering education. This book is an essential reference
source for researchers and educators seeking to bridge the gap between
industry expectations and what academia can provide in software engineering
education.
Bioethics in Singapore
Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology, Fifth Edition KhosrowPour D.B.A., Mehdi 2020-07-24 The rise of intelligence and computation
within technology has created an eruption of potential applications in
numerous professional industries. Techniques such as data analysis, cloud
computing, machine learning, and others have altered the traditional
processes of various disciplines including healthcare, economics,

transportation, and politics. Information technology in today’s world is
beginning to uncover opportunities for experts in these fields that they are
not yet aware of. The exposure of specific instances in which these devices
are being implemented will assist other specialists in how to successfully
utilize these transformative tools with the appropriate amount of
discretion, safety, and awareness. Considering the level of diverse uses and
practices throughout the globe, the fifth edition of the Encyclopedia of
Information Science and Technology series continues the enduring legacy set
forth by its predecessors as a premier reference that contributes the most
cutting-edge concepts and methodologies to the research community. The
Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology, Fifth Edition is a threevolume set that includes 136 original and previously unpublished research
chapters that present multidisciplinary research and expert insights into
new methods and processes for understanding modern technological tools and
their applications as well as emerging theories and ethical controversies
surrounding the field of information science. Highlighting a wide range of
topics such as natural language processing, decision support systems, and
electronic government, this book offers strategies for implementing smart
devices and analytics into various professional disciplines. The techniques
discussed in this publication are ideal for IT professionals, developers,
computer scientists, practitioners, managers, policymakers, engineers, data
analysts, and programmers seeking to understand the latest developments
within this field and who are looking to apply new tools and policies in
their practice. Additionally, academicians, researchers, and students in
fields that include but are not limited to software engineering,
cybersecurity, information technology, media and communications, urban
planning, computer science, healthcare, economics, environmental science,
data management, and political science will benefit from the extensive
knowledge compiled within this publication.
Computer Systems and Software Engineering: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools,
and Applications Management Association, Information Resources 2017-12-01
Professionals in the interdisciplinary field of computer science focus on
the design, operation, and maintenance of computational systems and
software. Methodologies and tools of engineering are utilized alongside
computer applications to develop efficient and precise information
databases. Computer Systems and Software Engineering: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is a comprehensive reference source
for the latest scholarly material on trends, techniques, and uses of various
technology applications and examines the benefits and challenges of these
computational developments. Highlighting a range of pertinent topics such as
utility computing, computer security, and information systems applications,
this multi-volume book is ideally designed for academicians, researchers,
students, web designers, software developers, and practitioners interested
in computer systems and software engineering.
Code of Ethics for Nurses with Interpretive Statements American Nurses
Association 2001 Pamphlet is a succinct statement of the ethical obligations
and duties of individuals who enter the nursing profession, the profession's
nonnegotiable ethical standard, and an expression of nursing's own
understanding of its commitment to society. Provides a framework for nurses
to use in ethical analysis and decision-making.

How to Read and Critique Research Helen Aveyard 2022-11-23 Do you find
research challenging to read? Do you struggle to get to grips with a
research paper? Understanding, critiquing and using research is a key
requirement of students studying nursing and healthcare. This book will
equip you with the skills you need to understand research and use it in your
practice and academic assignments. The approach used in this book is unique:
each chapter focuses on a published research paper – one you might be asked
to read for a seminar or include in your academic work. In clear,
straightforward language, the authors take you through each paper step by
step, using it as a basis for exploring the underpinning research method or
design, and how it has been reported. Key features: · Each chapter focuses
on a different research method by working through a relevant research paper
· Identifies the main skills you need for your course: understanding
research methods and critiquing articles · Written specifically for nursing
and healthcare students by experienced nursing and health care lecturers ·
Develops your confidence in understanding research by helping you to apply
your knowledge to real research papers.
Casebook on Ethical Issues in International Health Research World Health
Organization 2009 I. Defining "research"--II. Issues in study design . -III. Harm and benefit -- IV. Voluntary informed consent -- V. Standard of
care -- VI. Obligations to participants and communities -- VII. Privacy and
confidentiality -- VIII. Professional ethics.
Ethics: Theory and Contemporary Issues, Concise Edition Barbara MacKinnon
2015-01-01 ETHICS: THEORY AND CONTEMPORARY ISSUES, 8E CONCISE presents the
major areas of ethical theory through an engaging collection of contemporary
moral debates. First, readers are introduced to such ethical subjects as
religion and global ethics, utilitarianism and deontology, natural law
ethics, virtue ethics, non-Western paradigms, feminist ethics, and care
ethics. Then, these and other ethical concepts provide the framework for indepth discussions on moral dilemmas such as euthanasia, sexual morality,
economic justice, animal ethics, war, violence, and globalization. Plus,
this edition brings the debate up-to-date with detailed discussions of
timely moral topics such as same-sex marriage, structural racism, factory
farming, pacifism, and global distributive justice. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Issues in Ethics Research and Application: 2012 Edition 2013-01-10 Issues
in Ethics Research and Application / 2012 Edition is a ScholarlyBrief™ that
delivers timely, authoritative, comprehensive, and specialized information
about Ethics in Society in a concise format. The editors have built Issues
in Ethics Research and Application: 2012 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information about Ethics in
Society in this eBook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else,
as well as consistently reliable, authoritative, informed, and relevant. The
content of Issues in Ethics Research and Application: 2012 Edition has been
produced by the world’s leading scientists, engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited by the editors at
ScholarlyEditions™ and available exclusively from us. You now have a source
you can cite with authority, confidence, and credibility. More information

is available at http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
DNA-based Population Screening for Precision Public Health Laura V. Milko
2022-11-28
The Theory of Moral Capital Xiaoxi Wang 2018-06-01 This book captures the
quintessence of the author’s 20-year career, presenting both unique
perspectives and logical arguments. Guided by the Marxist concept of
historical materialism, it reveals the function and effect of morality by
analyzing and defining the moral domain. Further, it argues that economic
development requires moral support by analyzing the inseparable logical
connection between economics and morality. Moreover, it investigates moral
capital and its route to achieving value multiplication in economic
activities, and proposes a practice and evaluation index system for moral
capital in enterprises. Combining philosophical analysis and the exploration
of practical applications, the book also discusses a basic strategy to help
enterprises enrich and manage their moral capital.
Cambridge Handbook of Research Approaches to Business Ethics and Corporate
Responsibility Patricia H. Werhane 2017-11-16 While there is a large and
ever-expanding body of work on the fields of business ethics and corporate
social responsibility (CSR), there is a noted absence of a single source on
the methodology and research approaches to these fields. In this book, the
first of its kind, leading scholars in the fields gather to analyse a range
of philosophical and empirical approaches to research in business ethics and
CSR. It covers such sections as historical approaches, normative and
behavioural methodologies, quantitative, qualitative and experimental
perspectives, grounded theory and case methodologies, and finally a section
on the role of the researcher in research projects. This book is a valuable
and essential read for all researchers in business ethics and CSR, not only
for those starting out in the fields, but also for seasoned scholars and
academics.
Business Law and Ethics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Management Association, Information Resources 2015-03-31 In modern business
environments, ethical behavior plays a crucial role in success. Managers and
business leaders must pay close attention to the ethics of their policies
and behaviors to avoid a reputation-crushing scandal. Business Law and
Ethics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications explores best
practices business leaders need to navigate the complex landscape of legal
and ethical issues on a day-to-day basis. Utilizing both current research
and established conventions, this multi-volume reference is a valuable tool
for business leaders, managers, students, and professionals in a globalized
marketplace.
Information Systems Bernd Carsten Stahl 2008-03-26 The book gives an
overview of critical research in information systems (CRIS), which will give
a useful introduction to those students and researchers not familiar with
the topic and assist in carrying the debate further on a variety of issues.
Research Ethics and Social Movements Kevin Gillan 2016-04-14 What ethical
challenges are faced by researchers studying social and political movements?
Should scholars integrate their personal politics and identities into their
research? What role should activists have in shaping the purposes or
processes of social scientific research? How do changing political contexts
affect the ethical integrity of a research project over time? These are some

of the live issues of research ethics that face students and scholars whose
research ‘subjects’ are located in contentious political terrain. The
contributors to this volume expose their own ethical thinking as they have
met such challenges head on. Each explores real dilemmas of ethical practice
on the ground as they carry out research on social movements across the
globe. Authors examining pro-democracy activists in Malaysia, sanctionsbreakers in the Gaza Freedom Flotilla, environmental health organisations in
North America and much else find that the narrow confines of Research Ethics
Committees and Institutional Review Boards offer little guidance on the
questions that really matter. They offer instead a demonstration of
continual reflexivity that is both personal and political in its approach.
This book opens up debate on research ethics, delineating key challenges and
offering hopeful and practical ways forward for real-world, ethical social
science. This bookw as published as a special issue of Social Movement
Studies.
Issues in Ethics Research and Application: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09 Issues
in Ethics Research and Application / 2011 Edition is a ScholarlyEditions™
eBook that delivers timely, authoritative, and comprehensive information
about Ethics Research and Application. The editors have built Issues in
Ethics Research and Application: 2011 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information about Ethics
Research and Application in this eBook to be deeper than what you can access
anywhere else, as well as consistently reliable, authoritative, informed,
and relevant. The content of Issues in Ethics Research and Application: 2011
Edition has been produced by the world’s leading scientists, engineers,
analysts, research institutions, and companies. All of the content is from
peer-reviewed sources, and all of it is written, assembled, and edited by
the editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and available exclusively from us. You now
have a source you can cite with authority, confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Management Ethics Stewart R. Clegg 2012-11-12 Ethics has become big
business but have businesses become ethical? This is a central question for
today’s managers. Managing ethics is critical in an era characterized by
unprecedented corporate power and a myriad of competing ethical traditions.
Giving new insights into the understanding of ethics for today’s
organization practice and managerial behaviour, this timely volume, edited
by well-respected industry authorities, provides an overview and critique of
ethics as they relate to contemporary challenges and issues (such as
globalization, sustainability, consumerism, neo-liberalism, corporate
collapses, leadership and corporate regulation). This book, an essential
read for postgraduate students of business and ethics, is organized around
the core question: What are the ethics of organizing in today’s
institutional environment and what does this mean for the practice of
management and the organization of business? In response to this, the
contributors examine ethics as it is deeply embedded in the everyday
practice of management. Interdisciplinary contributions from the fields of
sociology, philosophy, management, organization studies and public
administration provide unique perspectives, while case studies and real-life
examples illustrate the challenges and dilemmas faced in practice. Each
chapter has a brief overview and editor’s introduction which skilfully

summarizes key points and draws connections between the chapters.
Attitudes Toward Business Ethics Michael Sauerbrey 2010-09 Master's Thesis
from the year 2010 in the subject Business economics - Business Ethics,
Corporate Ethics, grade: 1,0, Aarhus School of Business (Marketing und
Statistik), language: English, abstract: Business is essential for the
development and well-being of a society. However, business does not exist in
a vacuum, but is simultaneously dependent on a number of stakeholders, be it
employees, customers, investors, interest groups, or the government. In this
sense, an extensive and critical debate about the role and conduct of
business, and their associated corporate responsibilities in the community,
is taking place among academics and practitioners alike. Thereby, it is
essential to consider that the practices of corporations are first and
foremost resulting from decisions and behaviors of human beings. Business
students in their role as future managers are likely to be faced with
critical ethical decisions in their daily work routine. Thus, investigating
their moral mindset about aspects of business ethics is of great importance.
Therefore, the purpose of this master thesis was first of all to critically
reflect the academic literature, and present a theoretical framework that
addresses valuable concepts with regard to the good life and the just social
coexistence of business and society. In a second step, a comprehensive
empirical research was conducted, which studied the attitudes toward aspects
of business ethics among 1.271 business students in Denmark, Germany, and
the United States, using a self-report online questionnaire. Participants
evaluated a wide range of questions regarding the moral dimensions
underlying the relation of business and society. They were furthermore asked
to specify primary and social corporate responsibilities, to define a wellrun company, and to state personal criteria that are relevant for them in a
notional job offer situation. Gathered data were analyzed on differences
among nationalities, as well as on distinctions within the thr
Evolving Issues Surrounding Technoethics and Society in the Digital Age
Luppicini, Rocci 2014-06-30 The advancement of technologies in the 20th
century has radically transformed the interconnectedness of humans, science,
and technology within an evolving society. Evolving Issues Surrounding
Technoethics and Society in the Digital Age serves as an interdisciplinary
base of scholarly contributions on the subject of technoethics, a field that
deals with current and future problems that arise at the intersection of
science, technological innovation, and human life and society. This premier
reference work leverages ethical analysis, risk analysis, technology
evaluation, and the combination of ethical and technological analyses within
a variety of real life decision-making contexts, appealing to scholars and
technology experts working in new areas of technology research where social
and ethical issues emerge.
The Belmont report United States. National Commission for the Protection of
Human Subjects of Biomedical and Behavioral Research 1978
Ethics and Academic Freedom in Educational Research Pat Sikes 2013-12-16
Formal ethical review of research proposals is now almost the default
requirement for all – staff and students – planning research under the
auspices of colleges and universities in many parts of the world. With
notable exceptions, the extant literature discussing educational research
ethics takes a meta-ethical overview, is negatively critical about the

ethics review process per se, or comes from America and focuses specifically
on the workings of the Institutional Review Boards (IRBs) there. This book,
however, contains stories of lived experience from the UK, Spain, New
Zealand, Bangladesh, and Australia dealing with, inter alia:
dissatisfactions with criteria against which research proposals and designs
and, by extension, researchers themselves, are judged to be ethical;
problems encountered in obtaining ethical clearance; changes which have had
to be made to plans which are believed to have affected the ensuing research
process and outcomes; cases where ethical issues and difficulties arose and
required considered responses despite permission to undertake the research
in question being granted; and benefits perceived to accrue from ethical
review procedures. Ethics and Academic Freedom in Educational Research will
be of interest to researchers, students, members of ethics review boards and
those teaching research ethics, primarily at postgraduate but also at
undergraduate level. This book was originally published as a special issue
of the International Journal of Research and Method in Education.
Human-Centric Computing in a Data-Driven Society David Kreps 2020-11-11
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 14th IFIP TC 9
International Conference on Human Choice and Computers, HCC14 2020, which
was supposed take place in Tokyo, Japan, in September 2020, but the
conference was cancelled due to the COVID-19 crisis. The 31 revised full
papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 55 submissions.
The papers deal with the constantly evolving intimate relationship between
humans and technology. They are organized in the following sections: ethical
and legal considerations in a data-driven society; the data-driven society;
peace and war; our digital lives; individuals in data-driven society; and
gender, diversity and ICT.
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